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Dear Chair Williamson,

Please oppose HB 2739 which would hold seed patent holders of genetically engineered (GE) crops financially
responsible if a GE plant is found where it wasn't intentionally planted.  How can someone be held responsible for
something they did not plant? This bill is on the crazy side and potentially unfair. Please review it carefully before
you vote, but

Please support Oregon agriculture and vote NO on HB 2739  Thank you

Sincerely,

Bonnie Christensen
4865 John Day Hwy
Vale, OR 97918
cbnaturalbeef@hughes.net
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